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Our ref:  

Your ref:  

If calling ask for: Mr A Gray 

Phone: 01555 896010 

Date: 20 August 2018 
 

Dear Parent or Guardian 
 
Individual School Photographs 
 
Tempest Photography will be visiting the school on Wednesday 5th September 2018 to take 
photographs of S1, 3, 5 and 6, as well as S1 and S6 group photographs. 
 
There is no obligation to purchase the photographs but to support the organisation of such a large 
undertaking, all children in these year groups will have their photograph taken.  I would ask for your 
assistance in ensuring your child is in the appropriate school uniform, including their blazer and 
has on their school tie. Further details of the ordering process will follow with the proof 
photographs. 
 
Last year some parents wished photographs of brothers and sisters together when more than one 
of their children attends Lesmahagow High School. In order to allow me to organise this I require 
any parent who would wish this additional photograph taken to return the tear off slip below to 
school office by Thursday 30th August to allow time to organise this with the photographer.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Gray 
Depute Head Teacher 
Lesmahagow High School 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

RETURN SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY THURSDAY 30TH AUGUST 2018 
 

I would like a group photograph of my children.  Parental Signature:    
 

Pupil Name    Class    
 
Pupil Name    Class    
 
Pupil Name    Class    

 
Please add any additional names on the reverse. 


